
Project Update: June 2010 
 
Project activities in last month have more focused to informal meetings with farmers in 
order to collect some information about threats and opportunities that would be realized in 
the next planting season. 
 
Outputs from last month’s activities ensure there is more motivation from farmers who had 
not been participants in the same villages in our project. They asked us to help them with 
paddy planting techniques using the organic approach. 
 
We have no definite schedules for next planting season in this month, because there are 
issues that mean the schedule may change. For example, the source of water, and the 
Agriculture Department’s planting’s schedule - the farmers said season would be in 
September, and others. 
 

 
 


